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NOTICE

There will be a closed meeting of The Metropolitan St. Louis Sewer District-
Civil Service Commission, in Room 109 of The Metropolitan St. Louis
Sewer District offices located at 2350 Market Street, 9:00 a.m., Thursday,
October 2, 2025. The purpose of this meeting before the Civil Service
Commission is to hear personnel matters regarding a Civil Service

Hearing.

Tracey R. Coleman
Director of Human Resources and
Secretary, Civil Service Commission




